
VFW POST 1115 MINUTES ~ February 8, 2021 
Grover King VFW Post 1115 held its monthly meeting Monday morning, 
February 8, 2021, at the Post Home in Hillsville, VA with 9 members present 
plus 5 by zoom.  Commander Sandra Terry called the meeting to order at 
1014. 

1. Opening ceremonies conducted with prayer and Pledge of Allegiance to 
the Flag. 

2. Roll Call conducted of Post Officers with all present except Trustee and 
Surgeon Roger, excused. 

3. No new member applications. 
4. Minutes from the last meeting held in November 2020 were approved as 

read. 
5. Quartermaster’s financial report approved pending audit. Report 

attached. 
6. Membership report by the Senior Vice Commander: 357 Life, 479 total, 

91.76 percent of quota. 
7. Oscar Hall reported nothing new on building and grounds. 
8. Community Activities report by the Junior Vice Commander. Upcoming 

activities: February 17, Bloodmobile; March 8, next meeting; March 20, 
first day of Spring. Read two Thank You cards from families for Military 
Rites. 

9. Voice of Democracy and contests committee report. All three events 
concluded successfully. Our Teacher of the Year placed second in the 
District and our Patriot’s Pen winner placed third in the District. The 
District’s Patriot’s Pen winner – not from our Post – placed third in the 
state. 

10. No new business; nothing for the Good of the Order. 
11. Remember the National Home. 
12. Closing ceremonies and meeting adjourned.  Next meeting March 8. 

 

Minutes Submitted   
 
Minutes Approved  _____________________ 


